Roosevelt PTO Meeting April 14, 2015

Joint Meeting

Principal's Report - Mrs. Chrisman

• We are in the process of planning a Spring Spruce Up Day for the schools. Mrs. Rossing put in for a grant from the Education Foundation. She is asking for raised beds for the school yard. At this time, we're thinking of doing it on a Sunday, May 17, later in the afternoon. We would provide a light dinner and people would bring their own gardening tools, gloves, and plants. Wood chips will get delivered for around plants and trees. We're hoping to get some men volunteers to help build the raised beds. We'll need people to rake leaves as well. We're hoping the benches will be here at that time, too.

Agenda

- Skate Night/A&W Night April 20, 5:30-7:30 PM. The May 19th Skate Night is the
 last one of the year, and we'll be doing a special thing for fifth grade students.

 Each child will get a balloon and they'll play a graduation song. Fifth grade
 students will need to RSVP so we have enough balloons for the night.
- Wear your READ 20 shirts on April 21 this month!
- Summer Library Prizes Mrs. McMahon
 - Summer Academy classes are limited this year, so Mrs. McMahon is asking for \$37.50 from each school to purchase summer library prizes.
 - She reminds everyone that you do not have to be a student to attend a summer library program at the elementary schools. If you live closer to a different school, you are welcome there as well. You do not have to be in Summer Academy to participate, either.
- Talent Show Lori Murphy -
 - May 29, 10-11:30
 - Rehearsal dates TBD

Roosevelt PTO Meeting

- PTO Scholarship was awarded.
- Fifth Grade Breakfast Stephanie Hodek is chairing the breakfast. She asked for \$50 to have the fourth grade students make centerpieces. They'll make enough

for each fifth grader to take one home. Mary Thompson made a motion to give. Seconded by Jehan Brown. Motion carried.

- Treasurer Report and Budget
 - \$150 teacher scholarship for next year.
- Teacher Appreciation
 - Teachers can make a wishlist of items this year.
 - Alison Baughman is working with Alliance on Teacher Appreciation Week.

• Nominations for Board

- Jehan Brown President
- Stephanie Newman VP
- Mary Thompson Treasurer
- Jenn McMahon Secretary

• Soupster -

 PTO will "float" grade-level field trip amounts for next year. After the Soupster, that money will be paid back to PTO. After this year, the Soupster money will go toward field trips the following year.